
 

 
 

March 31, 2025 
 
 
I and my spouse live in Lane County.  I am 
strongly against the passage of SB210 (this 
would be for removing vote by mail in Oregon – 
just in case I have listed the incorrect senate bill 
number). 
 
I will add that I learned about this hearing last 
night on late night news on KEZI 9.  I am 
surprised that I have heard nothing about this 
senate bill/hearing until that time.   I am a 
native born citizen of the United States and I 
have lived in Oregon since my birth. 
 
I strongly OPPOSE the passage of SB210 and the 
removal of the Vote By Mail option/abilities in 
the State of Oregon. 
 



Vote by Mail has worked well, and legally, in 
Oregon.  To remove it will be taking away the 
ability to vote for so many Oregon citizens.  
 
Susan Weaver 

 


